
 

 

We Have An Important Library 
Proposition On The Ballot 

 

 

 

Dear Friends, 
Election Day is Tuesday, November 2. Please vote on the 
Patterson Library budget proposition. You will find it on the 
back of the ballot, so please remember to flip it over to cast 
your vote. 
You can find information about your polling location 
at: www.https://putnamboe.com/. 
 

Thank you, 
Patterson Library Board of Trustees 



 
 

IT'S YOUR LIBRARY, YOUR VOTE! 

THANK YOU! 
 

 

Learn More About Our Budget Proposition  
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